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PSC Regular Meeting – Tuesday, September 10, 2024 

Franchise Ferry Matters 
 

US VIRGIN ISLANDS – The Virgin Islands Public Services Commission (PSC or the 
Commission) held its regular monthly meeting on Tuesday, September 10, 2024, to address 
various issues concerning its regulated utilities. The meeting began with an Executive Session to 
discuss pending litigation; no actions or motions were taken during this session. 

The STT/STJ Ferry Franchise appeared before the Commission to discuss recent correspondence 
between the Commission and the Franchise regarding its Ferry Management and Procedural 
Audit. 

 The Ferry Franchise has been due for a rate investigation for quite some time and that will 
commence in November. 

All five Commissioners were in attendance for the meeting. Both ex-officio members were 
absent. 

For recent news releases, more information on the PSC, and easy access to information on utility 
issues visit our website at psc.vi.gov. Like our Facebook page at www.facebook.com/VIPSC1965. 
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